
No. 9  (2016)  
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No 5 BERTH – DISMANTLING AND 
REMOVAL OF LINKSPAN, GANGWAYS 

AND ASSOCIATED EQUIPMENT 
 

Dun Laoghaire Harbour Company 
                Harbour Lodge  
               Crofton Road 
               Dun Laoghaire 
               Co Dublin 
  

                                                                        Date: Monday 09 May 2016  

 
Please note that commencing Thursday 11 May 2016, the linkspan, gangway and 
associated equipment at No 5 berth will be dismantled and removed. Plant on the water will 
consist of a barge and a workboat which will be working on VHF Ch 14. The pontoon at No 4 
berth will also be removed 
 
The work is expected to take ten weeks to complete; however a further notice will issue on 
completion of this project 
 
All traffic should keep well clear of No 5 berth during this period and should keep to the north 
of the existing fender piles – 

(ie. north of position: Latitude:     53  17.87  N 
            Longitude:  06  07.84  W  

and under no circumstances should any attempt be made to make passage between the  
piles  
 
 
        By Order 
        Simon Coate 

  Harbour Master 
 
 
 
 
Contact Numbers:    Phone: +353 1 280 8011 or +353 83 144 3412  
     Fax:  +353 1 280 8062 
     Email:   info@dlharbour.ie 
     Website: www.dlharbour.ie 

http://www.dlharbour.ie/

